KINDERGARTEN 2 & 3 FIELD TRIP

Our Kindergarten 2 and 3 students recently embarked on an
exciting field trip to the Phuket Mining Museum, where they
had the opportunity to explore history, science, and culture
through hands-on experiences.

The adventure began with a guided exploration of various
exhibits, including The History of Earth, Tin Mining, and
Rocks and Minerals, where students observed and learned
about different types of stones and how mining played a role
in shaping Phuket’s history. A highlight of the trip was the
Traditional Puppet Show, where students got to experience a
piece of local culture in an engaging and interactive way.

During the visit, teachers encouraged students to ask
questions, make observations, and connect their learning to
what they have been studying in class. The trip wrapped up
with a picnic lunch in a shaded outdoor area, where students
had the opportunity to relax and enjoy activities such as
badminton and football.

It was a fantastic learning experience, and we are so proud of
how well our students engaged with the exhibits and
participated in discussions. Thank you to our teachers, staff,
and parent volunteers who helped make this trip a success!
We look forward to more hands-on learning adventures in
the future.
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COME AND JOIN

BOOK WEEK
CHARACTER DRESS-UP PARADE!

Dear Parents,

We are excited to invite you to our Book Week Character Dress-Up Parade! 3

Watch as our K2 - Grade 6 students bring their favorite book characters to life in a fun and
colorful parade!

=4 Students: Dress up as a character from your favorite book and join the parade!
Don't forget to bring your book to showcase your inspiration.

i Parents: You are welcome to attend and enjoy the event—no need to dress up, just
come and cheer for our young readers!

Let’s celebrate the joy of reading together! (1
We look forward to seeing you there!



PARENT CONFERENCES
FRIDAY, 4TH APRIL

Primary

Primary Student-Led Conferences will take place on Friday, 4th April. These conferences
involve the student, parent, and teacher, and provide a valuable opportunity to reflect on
your child’s learning and progress this term.

Kindergarten

For Kindergarten students, the Early Childhood Education and Care Plan Review
meetings will also be held on Friday, 4th April. These meetings are between parents and
the classroom teacher and focus on your child’s development and goals.

Booking a Time
Classroom teachers will send out a message next week with information on how to book a
time for your meeting.

Specialist Subject Teachers

Specialist subject teachers will be available in the foyer throughout the day for parents to
drop by and discuss their child’s progress in other learning areas such as Music, Art, PE,
Chinese, and Technology.

English as an Additional Language (EAL)

If your child attends EAL classes, the EAL teachers will contact you directly to arrange a
time to meet between the 24th and 28th of March to provide an update on your child’s
progress.

Intensive English Program (IEP)
If your child is part of the Intensive English Program, you will also be contacted directly to
schedule a meeting to discuss your child’s learning journey and progress.




